
General Reminders  

PE Days  

Monday and Tuesday. 

Please include kits indoor 
and outdoor P.E. 

Home learning 

Please check the blog for 
home learning. 

Elm Class 
 
What an exciting half term we 
have planned to end the year.  
 
The Magic of Roald Dahl will be 
the thread leading our learning. 
We will look at the magic 
throughout books such as     
Matilda, BFG, Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory and the   
Enormous Crocodile 
Throughout our theme learning 
we will be creating our own 
sweets as well as making potions 
and exploring changing         
properties.  
The story of The Enormous 
Crocodile will allow us to explore 
the jungle setting and animals. 
 
We loved our learning last half 
term, we look forward to  
building on this. 

 

Remember to check the 

blog and twitter for 
updates on what we get 

up to in class. 
@beechwentworth 
@CElmWentworth 
 
 

Summer 2 postcard 
EYFS and KS1 

Welcome back, this 

time to the magical 

worlds of Roald Dahl! 

Beech Class 
 
Welcome to the magical world of 
Roald Dahl! 
 
Our learning this half term will 
delve into the wonderful works 
of Roald Dahl and his influence 
on the world. We will be        
focusing on the lives of Matilda 
and George’s Marvellous      
Medicine in particular. 
Our focus texts will feature in 
all aspects of our learning as we 
explore Roald Dahl as a          
significant figure, the            
illustrations of Quentin Blake 
and apply themes of medicine,     
leadership, creating potions, 
magic and books in PSHCE, R.E, 
D&T, Geography, History, Art 
and Science. 
 
What an exciting, jam-packed 
half term we have in store! 



Elm Class 

Beech Class 

Writing  
 
This half term we will be writing recipes, rules and 
potions. We will explore imaginative writing       
creating our own magic. Our Role play delves into 
the life inside The Twits’ caravan carrying out   
magic and cooking up revolting recipes.  
Through the Revolting Rhymes we will recap     
rhyming words. 

Maths 
 
Maths will revisit, recap and extend 
our previous learning particularly 
focusing on doubling and halving, 
time and counting in multiples of 2, 5 
and 10. This will all be done in a   
thematic way continuing to build on 
the excitement of the new theme.  

Writing 
 
In writing this half term we will be creating our 
own blogs based on our experiences and by        
imagining what it would’ve been like to be Matilda 
on her first day at Crunchem Hall! We will explore 
imaginative writing using concrete props and     
unleashing the magic inside of ourselves. We will be 
using immersive role play to fuel our imaginations! 

Maths 
 
Maths will be building upon previous 
learning to investigate estimation of 
Mr Wormwood’s car sales profits and 
George’s medicine. We will be exploring 
capacity to help George find the best 
container for his medicine as well as 
continuing with calculation and time. 


